
RESEARCH CORPORATION 
DIVISION OF GRANTS 

405 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

CHARLES H. SCHAUER 

VICE PRESIDENT e nci SECRETARY 

July 7, 1959 

Dr. Grote Reber 
P.O. Box 2
 
Green Bank, west Virginia
 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

In Mr. Schauer's absence, I should like 
to acknowledge receipt of your letter of July 3. Mr. 
Schauer will not be here on July 18, and we do not 
yet know whether or not he will be here on July 24. 
None of the other men in the Grants Division will 
be in the office during-that period. However, may 
I suggest that you telephone when you arrive on 
July 24, on the chance that Mr. Schauer may have re­
turned by that time. 

Sincerely yours, 

,i ,/ 17k'C:' V 

bac/s Barbara A. Conner 
Secretary 


